
HCARES MEETING 04/04/2015 

 The meeting was called to order by Tim Vermande, KD5URS, at 10:04 AM  at Fire Station 6. 

 The amateur Radio operator award for this section is requesting nominees for this award. 

 The Carmel Marathon is coming up in two weeks and needs volunteers. 

 John Mills, WC9BRX, gave a presentation was on weather models. John is a coordinator for 

Skywarn.  John is an amateur meteorologist 

 HR1301 the Amateur Radio Parity Act was discussed by Joe March, KJ9M. A letter was 

distributed to those present and will be sent to House Representative Brooks. 

 Hamilton County has switched to a new Digital Radio trucking system and your older scanners 

will need be programmed. 

 We need a coordinator for Field Day.  The location will be in Westfield this year, but the exact 

part has not been set yet.  We still need someone to handle the food. 

 Next month will be First Aid training and it is expected to be at Fire Station 6. 

 Sherry Vermande, KD5YBP, presented treasurer's report.  We have $1,661.33 in the account.  

When the dues are paid a club patch will be issued. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 11:20 AM.   

Submitted by: 

Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

Secretary 


